
               *NOTICE* 
Alternative Sewer Collection System 
Your home uses a solids interceptor tank and/or effluent pump system for connecting to NCWSA’s 
sanitary sewer.  While the systems are not always identical, your system is similar to the one 
pictured below.  You are responsible for facilitating maintenance of any piping, tanks, pumps or 
controls located in your yard between the house and the service connection at the street.    To assist 
you, NCWSA has prepared a list of contractors ready to work on your system.  Contractors include, 
but are not limited to, the following: 

Counts Tractor Service – (803) 321-8134   Independent Plumbing – (803) 924-5877  
JHL Construction – (803) 940-1493    Metts Construction – (803) 345-2211 
Swygert Construction – (803) 940-7700 

Residuals Management Program (Sludge)  *Action Required* 
The South Carolina Department of Environmental Services (SCDES) requires clean-out of sludge 
from your solids interceptor tank and/or pump basin once every five years.  To comply, you must 
provide a record of the clean-out dated no earlier than January 1, 2022, or have your tank(s) cleaned 
and provide a record no later than December 31, 2026.  Failure to comply will result in enforcement 
action up to and including termination of service.  For homes constructed after January 1, 2022, 
you should submit the date of occupancy; no clean-out is required.  Records can be hand-delivered, 
mailed or emailed to customer.service@newberrycountywsa.com.  Please make sure your service 
address is clearly stated.  To assist you, NCWSA prepared a list of contractors qualified to clean 
your system.  The price of service has not been pre-negotiated.  Contractors include, but are not 
limited to, the following:  

A.P. Skenes Services – (803) 944-4624 Brigman’s Septic Tank Service – (803) 276-2474  
MAC Septic – (803) 233-9677  Water Systems, Inc. – (803) 755-0090 

For more information, please visit the NCWSA website at www.newberrycountywsa.com, call 
(803) 276-7020 or email customer.service@newberrycountywsa.com 


